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Familiar Local Leaders Seek Junction City City Manager Seat
(MSC News)--Four finalists are selected for the open seat of City Manager in Junction City, and
among them are two candidates from the local area. 

Kansas First News is reporting that seeking the position are Bret Bauer, the current City Manager of
Holton along with Lynne Ladner, the former Hiawatha City Administrator. The other two are from
outside the local area. 
The four candidates are scheduled to be interviewed for the job on September 11th and 12th. 
The vacancy was created when former Junction City City Manager Gary Vernon resigned in May to
become City Administrator in Mission, Kansas. 
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